
 

 

 

 

Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Cautionary Notice – Class II to Class IX 

 

Dear Parents,       Dated: 27.02.2025 

Please find enclosed letter dated 10.02.2025 of Chairperson of The 

Chandigarh Commission for Protection of Child Rights (CCPR) which is a 

warning against a new drug termed as ‘Strawberry Quick’ which is apparently 

designed as a candy (sweet) in various flavours such as chocolate, peanut 

butter, cola, cherry, grapes and orange and thus poses a serious threat to the 

health and safety of young children. 

While the school is doing its part as per the instructions given in the letter, the 

parents are requested to kindly take the child into confidence and strictly 

instruct the child should not accept any eatable of any nature from not only 

strangers but also their peers both at home and at school.     

The school is highly obliged for parents cooperation in this regard. 

  

 

Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


